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AIRPORT EMERGENCY SERVICE 
 

FIRE PREVENTION CIRCULAR 
 
To All CAG’s Tenants  

 

RECOMMENDATION TO REPLACE ALL MAGNETIC BALLASTS TO SAFER 

ELECTRONIC BALLASTS 

 
We will like to recommend for all tenants to replace all magnetic ballasts in lighting fixtures 

to the safer electronic ballast for your own safety.  

 

2 Over the past few years, there were a few instances of fires resulting from lighting equipment 

failures and after investigation, faulty magnetic ballasts were the likely cause. 

 

3 To safeguard life safety of all staff, passengers and members of public, it is highly 

recommended for all tenants to replace any old magnetic ballast installation with approved 

electronic ballast or to replace their lighting setup with LED lights from reputable/approved 

sources. 

  

4 For further clarifications, you may contact the Fire Prevention (FP) of the Airport Emergency 

Service at 6541 2535 or e-mail to:  fire.safety@changiairport.com. 
 

 

 

 
ADDISON LOW  

Head, Fire Prevention Section 

Airport Emergency Service 


